OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE: EAST KHASI HILLS:

::SHILLONG::
Letter No. EKH/DCRB/PRESS-RELEASE/81 Dated Shillong the 14" May, 2015.
To,
The Editors/Proprietors/Reporters,
Of All Local Dailies/Cable Channels.
Madam/Sir

This is to inform that as a part of ¢ Safe-Secure-Shillong’ project an Awareness
Programme for School Children will be held at Youth Centre Don Bosco, Shillong on

15™ May, 2015 at 1:00 PM.

In this connection it is requested to kindly cover the small but important

programme.

Your cooperation in this regard will be highly solicited.

Yours faithfully,
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